Notice of Public Inspection

[bookmark: _Hlk49756418]
[bookmark: _GoBack]The North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services, Office of Economic Opportunity (OEO) is seeking public comment on the revision of the proposed 2020–2021 North Carolina Community Services Block Grant (CSBG) State Plan.  The revision includes language that detail how CARES funding from the US Department of Health and Human Services, Office of Community Services (DHHS, OCS) will be administered and updates income eligibility for the NC CSBG program. Residents can submit comments to OEO from September 1-10, 2020.  Comments should be directed to:

DHHS, Office of Economic Opportunity
2420 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699

Residents may also e-mail comments to Marionna.Poke-Stewart@dhhs.nc.gov.


